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Subject:  Invitation for partnership and support the 9th International Congress of 

Nutritionists in Zagreb, Croatia, November 21-23, 2024 

 

Dear esteemed colleagues, 

 

We are excited to announce the upcoming 9th International Congress of Nutritionists (ICN), 

organized by the Croatian Federation of  Nutritionists, set to take place in Zagreb, Croatia, 

from November 21st to 23rd, 2024. 

 

This year's Congress stands as a pinnacle event for nutritionists across Europe, encompassing 

an array of topics vital to the field of nutrition science. Our agenda will explore themes 

including biotics, plant-based diets, use of dietary supplements in healthy individuals, 

sustainability, innovative products in the food industry and much more. 

In our commitment to fostering innovation and excellence in nutrition research, the Congress 

will feature special recognition for the contributions of young scientists and researchers 

showcasing innovative practices in nutrition science. 

Building upon the success of the 8th International Congress of Nutritionists held in 2022, which 

saw the participation of around 400 attendees and featured insights from over 40 esteemed 

speakers worldwide, we anticipate a great gathering of minds and expertise this year as well. 

We extend an invitation for your esteemed organization to collaborate with us as a 

partner or co-organizer of this year's Congress. In that respect, we would highly value your 

input on specific areas of interest and recommendations for distinguished presenters 

from your association or region for the topics to be covered at the Congress.  

Additionally, we would kindly ask your assistance in inviting your fellow members to 

register for the Congress and participate actively by submitting their abstracts, to the 

following links: 

https://congress-nutrition.org/participant-application/ 

https://congress-nutrition.org/abstract-application/ 

 

Thank you for considering our proposal. We eagerly await your positive response. Should you 

have any inquiries or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Karmen Matković Melki, MSc      Tena Niseteo, PhD 

President        President of the 9th ICN 

Croatian Federation of Nutritionists      Organization Committee 
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